Submission from Nada Lazarevic (via email)

I am an 86 year old senior Australian and I live in a unit in an affluent area in Melbourne and I am particularly concerned about the sale of apartment buildings Part 5, 13.1. of the review.

I think this would be a fascist law nothing to do with our Australian democratic rights.

A majority who wishes to sell is probably not an owner occupier and we should first be concerned with the owner occupier and not the investor who has done very little to improve his/her property and wants a quick and easy gain and resides elsewhere.

This is a free market and investors of units/apartments do not require a law that benefits them. They are free to sell their lot together with part of their common property if they cannot afford the ongoing costs which are mostly minimal because older blocks were built to survive decades.

Comparisons to Singapore and Hong Kong are totally wrong.

I am absolutely contrary to lowering the threshold for the sale of apartment buildings.

Regards,

Nada Lazarevic
